
Malvern Theatre Association  
 
Malvern Theatre Association (MTA) was founded in 1964 to support Malvern Festival Theatres with 
practical and monetary contributions.  From that time onwards the Association has played an 
important and essential role in the support and maintenance of the theatre complex and all front of 
house volunteers are required to join the MTA.  The Association has donated over £40,000 to the 
Theatres’ Redevelopment Appeal, whilst individual members have covenanted over £7,500. 

 
Members receive a regular newsletter and when booking tickets are exempt from paying the booking 
fee by giving their name to the Booking Office staff.  All members are welcome to meet for coffee on a 
Saturday morning in the Circle Bar, when the co-ordinators of the rota for front of house duties are in 
attendance, and other social events are organised throughout the year.  
 
The subscription year runs from 1 October to 30 September; for anyone joining during the months 
July to September, the subscription will carry forward for the ensuing 12 months.  The current 
subscription is £15 per annum and can be paid by Standing Order, cheque (payable to MTA) or by 
using internet banking into the MTA account with the NatWest Bank, account number 76848361, sort 
code 53 81 33, using your name as the reference. 
 
Please note that there can be a waiting list to become a front of house volunteer and the current 
situation can be checked by emailing frontofhouse@cheerful.com. 
 

Membership Application 
 
 
Name 
 

*Mr/Mrs/Miss/Ms      

Address  
 

   Postcode 
 
 

Email address (MTA 
newsletter will be sent 
here) 

 
 

    

Telephone Number  Home    Mobile  
 

I am interested in Front of House Duties *Yes/No 
 

I am willing to share my email address with MTA members *Yes/No 
 

I enclose my subscription of £15   
 

*Yes/No 
 

I have paid my subscription on line *Yes/No 
 

I enclose a donation/paid a donation on line £ *Yes/No 
 

 
Signed 

Date 

 
*Delete as appropriate 
 
Please return to:  Mrs Linda Maguire, Membership Secretary,  
   Apartment 4, The Portland, 129 Church Street, Malvern WR14 2FS 
email:   secretaryMTA8@gmail.com 
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